

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET

Date: FFs4		Teacher's feedbacks
---------------------	---	---------------------

Task 1: Read and choose the correct answers**Lloyd**

I've worked as a full-time artist for five years. After leaving art college, I did some part-time jobs working as a waiter and washing dishes in a restaurant. But then I started to sell some paintings so I gave up my other jobs. Most of my paintings are of city street scenes – they are full of people just living their lives. People buy my paintings because they can see places they know in them.

Emma

I'm still very early on in my career as an artist. I trained as a doctor and my art is slowly changing from a hobby to a job. I work with wood and metal. I'm interested in showing my feelings through my work. It's very personal to me. Maybe that's why I don't sell very much. I still work as a doctor two days a week. My parents are very proud of me, especially my mother, who draws a lot.

Amna

My parents wanted me to be a doctor, like them, but I had no interest in studying medicine. I first became interested in art when I was at school. I came first in a competition and I was given a painting set. and I have never looked back! I was lucky enough to get a place at university on a course which helped me improve my painting skills. They're actually quite good now. I've managed to earn enough money from my art for the past two years, so I don't need to do other work.

		Lloyd	Emma	Amna
7	Who didn't study art?	A	B	C
8	Who doesn't earn all their money from their art?	A	B	C
9	Who won a prize for their art?	A	B	C
10	Who has a family member who is also an artist?	A	B	C
11	Whose art shows everyday life?	A	B	C
12	Who doesn't paint?	A	B	C
13	Who has been a full-time artist for the longest time?	A	B	C

Task 2: Read and choose the correct answer

Little girl saves mother

A little girl from Newton has become the most famous person in town. Frances Brown, who is starting school next year, called 999 when her mother, Lisa, fell down the stairs. The emergency services immediately sent an ambulance to her house.

'She's an amazing little girl!' said a doctor. 'She knew that she had to call 999 to speak to someone who could help. She gave her name and her address, and she described what the problem was. She said her mother had just got out of bed and had fallen down the stairs.'

She said that her mum was sleeping, but there was something wrong. She looked after her mum until help arrived.'

When the ambulance arrived at the Browns' house, they found out that Lisa, aged 30, is expecting her second child. The doctors kept Lisa in hospital for 24 hours to check that she was all right before allowing her to go home the next morning.

When Lisa found out what her daughter did she told friends and family. Then the local newspaper heard the story. Frances's father, Liam, aged 32 and a teacher at the local school, said: 'Frances's quick thinking saved her mother's life. Lisa is careful around the house, but accidents happen.' Lisa is going to have a baby in two months, and she thinks this is why she fell down the stairs. 'I'm so big now that I can't see my feet!' she said. 'I can't wait to give Frances a baby brother.'

14 Frances

- A** is still at school.
- B** has just started school.
- C** isn't old enough to go to school.

15 On the telephone, Frances

- A** told the emergency services where she lived.
- B** told the emergency services that she needed an ambulance.
- C** told the emergency services that her mother was in bed.

16 Lisa

- A** didn't stay in hospital.
- B** stayed in hospital for one night.
- C** went to hospital but returned home that night.

17 Liam thinks

- A Lisa might have died.
- B Lisa should start thinking more quickly.
- C Lisa should be more careful around the house.

18 Frances

- A has two brothers.
- B already has a brother.
- C is going to have a brother soon.

Task 3: Read and choose the correct answer

1

FOR RENT

3-bedroomed house £750 per month,
bills included

Quiet **location**

No pets

- A The cost of renting the house is more than £750 per month.
- B You can't live in the house if you have a dog or a cat.
- C You must be quiet to rent this house.

2

Maisy,

The garage called and my car's ready. If you pick me up and take me there, I'll drive it home. About 5 p.m.?

Jerry

- A Jerry wants Maisy to give him a lift to the garage.
- B Jerry wants Maisy to help him take his car to the garage.
- C The garage wants Maisy to pick Jerry up.